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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: Friday, September 07, 20124:38 PM 

To: Phillip Ellis 

Cc: Tiffany Williams; Ann Cole; Hong Wang 

Subject: FW: Docket 120191 Title/CASR Error 

Hi Phillip, 

Thank you for the clarification of the certificate number in the docket title. We will make 
the change to the docket title based on the information below. 

As for the recommendationiCASR revisions, I'm forwarding this message to Tiffany and Ann 
who would be better able to answer any questions regarding same. 

From: Phillip Ellis 
Sent: Friday, September 07, 20124:23 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Docket 120191 Title / CASR Error 

Howdy, 

While writing the recommendation for the 120191-WS Docket, I noticed two errors. 

The first is that, due to a typographical error by the utility, the title is wrong. The marked section 
should be "252-8" 

Title: Docket 120191 -- Application for amendment of Certificate Nos. 303-W and 525-S to add territory in 
Volusia County by Tymber Creek Utilities, Incorporated. 

As for the second, I'm not entirely sure you can help me, but I believe the issue might be from 
the CASR filing. 

For the recommendation front page, "Commissioners Assigned" shows "Staff," and "Prehearing 
Officer" shows "Administrative." 

From my understanding, this is a docketed item for all Commissioners. Would we need to file a 
revised CASR to reflect this? 

- Phillip Ellis (850-413--6626) 
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